
 

 

June 6, 2025 

 

Attn: Oriole Residents,  

 

Please note Oracle Elevator will have an 

elevator technician & inspector onsite on June 

09, 2025, thru June 13, 2025, starting at 8am 

to perform annual elevator inspections.  

 

During the inspection the elevator will be down 

for 15- 45 minutes per building from 8am to 

4pm. 

  

If you have an emergency and if you are unable 

to use the stairs, please call the City 

of Margate Fire Department at 954-764-4357. 

  

Thank you, OGT II Mgmt. 


